
Final Citizen Comment Period 
2017 CDBG Program 

Indiana County 
 

The Indiana County Commissioners hereby announce their intention to prepare grant 
applications and Three-Year Community Development Plan under the 2017 Community 
Development Block Grant Entitlement Program (CDBG).  The proposed 2017 CDBG Entitlement 
application will request a total of $251,315.00 CDBG funds.  The Murphy Building Demolition 
project will be allocated $150,000.00, the Ernest Borough Acquisition/Demolition Project will 
receive a $60,000.00 allocation, and the remaining funds will be utilized for administration and 
audit expenses.   

 
The CDBG Entitlement application will be submitted to the Pennsylvania Department of 

Community and Economic Development no later than December 8, 2017. Citizens are invited to 
examine existing plans and comment on the proposed application between 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 
p.m. at the Indiana County Office of Planning and Development (ICOPD), Indiana County 
Courthouse Annex – 801 Water Street, Indiana, PA 15701, 724-465-3870 (Voice) or 724-465-
3805 (TDD).  Comments will be accepted until 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 14. 2017 at the 
ICOPD.  The Indiana County Commissioners will be requested to approve the submission of the 
application at their regularly scheduled meeting on November 15, 2017 at 10:30 AM.  


